» 2004 Thank you letter sent by Bahamas Red Cross

GLOBAL Y ILLAGE Bahamas (FEb)

+ BaHAamAS RED Cross

February 1, 2004

M, Yank Barry
P .0. Box AP-59223 Slot 246
Massau , The Bahamas

Dear; Mr. Barry,

O behalf of the President.. Officers and Mernbers, and the 2004 Ball Cormmittes, T write to thank wow most
sincerely for your donation of 600 plus duffle bags, which were given to all persons attending the ball this year,

W also want to thank youw for all other assistance provided for the smooth operation of the committes

Additionally, we are grateful for the montage of Mr. Mohammed &l and the; boxing gloves, which were wery
popular during the auction.

Your valuable contribution is greatly appreciated,
Yours sincerely,

Marina C, Glinton (Mrs, )

Directar General
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